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10 February 2021 

BY EMAIL ONLY  
 
Simon Bell 
Assistant Director | Mergers, Exemptions and Digital 
Australian Competition & Consumer Commission 
Level 17 | 2 Lonsdale Street Melbourne VIC 3000 
simon.bell@accc.gov.au 
 
Copy to: danielle.staltari@accc.gov.au; susie.black@accc.gov.au 
 
 
Dear Mr Bell   
 
Private Healthcare Australia (PHA) – application for authorisation AA1000487 – Report to ACCC 
No 16 
 
1. We refer to our letter dated 18 December 2020 in which we provided fortnightly report no. 15 

pursuant to condition 2 of the conditional authorisation granted to PHA by the Commission.  

2. The purpose of this letter is to provide report no. 16. 

3. No meetings or discussions of PHA relating to the Proposed Conduct occurred during the 
following periods:    

(a) 21 December 2020 to 1 January 2021;  

(b) 4 January 2021 to 15 January 2021; and 

(c) 18 January 2021 to 29 January 2021.  

4. Therefore, there is no content to report on for the above fortnightly periods. 

5. PHA will submit the next fortnightly report pursuant to the conditional authorisation on Monday, 15 
February 2021.  

Please let us know if the ACCC has any questions.  

 
  
Yours faithfully 
MinterEllison 
 
 
Contact:  

 

 




